PUBLIC PARTICPATION LOG
Regular Meeting - October 11, 2012

Diane Larkin, 31 Duffin Avenue, West Islip; Mrs. Larkin addressed administrative salary increases and
shared her thoughts that the money should have been spent on students/and or support services.

Michelle Delaney, 62 Udalia Road, West Islip; Mrs. Delaney spoke about administrative stipends.

Missy Carangi, 64 Parkwood, West Islip; Mrs. Carangi asked the Board to investigate the routes empty
buses are taking through residential neighborhoods as a short cut.

Doreen Hantzschel, 1129 Jefferson Avenue, West Islip; Ms. Hantzschel spoke on school closing and the
public hearing recently conducted by the Town of Islip.

Catherine Artusa, 574 Peter Paul Drive, West Islip; Ms. Artusa spoke about the following topics: limited
physical space in the elementary schools, the Go Math program, mats for cheerleading groups and leases
for Kirdahy and Westbrook.

Jessica Horvath, 1054 Celia Street, West Islip; Mrs. Horvath asked the Board to share with the audience the
intent behind discussions with Atlantic Auto Mall.

Valerie Rivera, 408 Myrtle Avenue, West Islip; Ms. Rivera asked the Board to look into the timing of phones
placed to parents when a student is absent from school.

Catherine Adam, 132 Anchorage Drive, West Islip; Mrs. Adam discussed outdated textbooks and the fact
that they are not in alignment with the Common Core.



